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Amy 

Thanks for info. 

I am still awaiting drawings as I would perhaps like to be very careful over wording the window issue. I think also we 
talked about including the extractor to the kitchen window at this point. 

I am nudging Simon Lawrence and Bruce through this email, as I think we also discussed changes to the building 
crown, and wonder if we could include this at the same time so that we don't have to serve notice to all households 
again. 

Thanks 

Claire Williams 
Project Manager 
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